Valiey Convalescent Center

Continuum Health, Inc.

December 30, 2008

To: Lisa Cross, Patty Robles, and all of Santa’s Helpers at Imperial Valley College!

On behalf of all of my staff and residents at Valley Convalescent Center, I wish to thank you for
all the gifts given to our residents this holiday season. Your care and generosity has brought
many smiles and happiness to our residents for which we are surely thankful.

In closing, we would like to share this poem with you that reflects our gratitude for your caring
and contributions:

The Joy of Giving

Somehow, not only for Christmas
But all the long year through,
The joy that you give to others

Is the joy that comes back to you;

And the more you spend in the blessing
The poor and lonely and sad,
The more of your heart's possessing
Return to make you glad.

May you all have Happy Holidays and a glorious New Year!

Sincerely,

Philip Lucero, Administrator
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